
 DATE: June 8, 2022 
 TO: All School Sites 
 FROM: Amber Lee-Alva, Superintendent 
 RE: Developer Fee Justification Study Adoption Public Hearing 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 The  Auburn  Union  Elementary  School  District  Board  of  Trustees  will  conduct  a  Public 
 Hearing  on  June  8,  2022  to  provide  district  sta�,  bargaining  unit  leaders,  parents,  members 
 of  the  community  interested  in  the  a�airs  of  the  school  district,  and  constituents  an 
 opportunity  to  make  public  comment  on  the  Developer  Fee  Justification  Study  being 
 considered for adoption. 

 The  Public  Hearing  will  be  held  at  7:00  p.m.  June  8th,  virtually  and  in  person  at  255  Epperle 
 Lane, Auburn CA  95603. 

 The proposed study is available for public inspection at 255 Epperle Lane, Auburn, CA. 

 Please contact Heather Leslie, hleslie@auburnk12.ca.us, for further information. 

 AUBURN UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 
 The  Auburn  Union  School  District  does  not  allow  discrimination,  intimidation,  harassment  (including  sexual 
 harassment)  or  bullying  based  on  a  person’s  actual  or  perceived  race,  color,  ancestry,  nationality/national 
 origin,  immigration  status,  ethnic  group  identification/ethnicity,  age,  religion,  marital  status/  pregnancy/ 
 parental  status,  physical  or  mental  disability,  sex,  sexual  orientation,  gender,  gender  identity,  gender  expression, 
 genetic  information,  medical  information  or  association  with  a  person  or  group  with  one  of  more  of  these  actual 
 or  perceived  characteristics.  For  questions  or  complaints,  contact  Equity  O�cer  and  Title  IX  Compliance  O�cer: 
 Michelle  Lucci  Garcia,  Assistant  Superintendent  of  Educational  Services,  255  Epperle  Lane,  Auburn,  CA  95603 
 (530) 885-7242, mluccigarcia@auburn.k12.ca.us 


